
 
 
 

Happy new year and welcome to Term 
3 with the Koalas! We’ve got another 
exciting term planned.  
Thank you for your continuing support.  
Miss Thomas ☺ 

  

Home learning 
Reading: Please continue to read 5 times a 
week! The Koala’s would love to win 
another gold book, so please make sure 
your child reads! Your child receives a dojo 
point each time they read, so please make 
sure you write in their reading journals! 
 
Spelling: A new list of red words will be 
sent out. Please practise reading and 
writing these words. I will be keeping a 
look out in their books to spot them spelt 
correctly – they will then receive a dojo 
point for each red word spotted. 
Sounds they learn each week will also be 
sent home for your child to practise 
reading and writing. 
 
Maths: Maths challenges will continue to 
be posted on dojo on a Friday. Please 
upload via your child’s portfolio page on 
dojo or via dojo messages. 

Key dates: 
28th January – Year 1’s family worship 
4th February – Inspire day, Chinese 
New Year 
11th February – Open classroom 

Reminders:   
- Forest school will continue to 

be on Thursdays.  
- PE will be on Fridays only.   
- Please can all items brought 

into school be labelled!  

Our topic will include… 
 

English 
Retelling the Three Little Pigs. Writing instructions for catching the wolf 

and building a house for the Three Little Pigs 
 

Maths 
Place value to 20, Addition & subtraction to 20, Place value to 50 

 
Science 

What happens in Winter? What material will make the best roof to keep 
the little pigs dry? 

 
R.E 

What is the good news Jesus brings? 
 

Geography 
Creating a map of Eastry, designing symbols for landmarks 

 
Art, DT, Music 

Making Native American wolf masks, designing and creating a trap for 
the wolf! What’s a pulse in music? 

 
ICT 

Lego builders & maze explorers! 
 

PE 
Gymnastics 

 
PSHE 

Dreams and goals 
 

 
 
 


